
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: UPAA/M/GEN/2024-25/L- 259                                                       10
th

 August 2025  

Dear Esteemed Members, 

Subject: Attendance Guidelines for the 34th GBM on 17th August 2025 

Dear Members, 

This is to inform all members of the Uttar Pradesh Architects Association (UPAA) that the 

34th General Body Meeting (GBM) is scheduled to be held on 17th August 2025 at 

Hapur, organized by the Hapur Architects Association. 

Attendance will be regulated as follows: 

1. UPAA Members: Only registered UPAA members will be allowed to attend the 

GBM. 

2. Host Chapter Members: All members of the Host Chapter, including non-UPAA 

members, will be permitted to attend as observers. 

3. Observers: Special invitees will also be allowed to attend as observers. 

4. No Unauthorized Attendance: No individuals other than those mentioned above 

will be permitted to attend the GBM. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in maintaining the decorum of the GBM. 

With warm regards, 

 

 
 

Ar. Akshat Garg 

General Secretary, 

UP Architects Association  


